
 

{13655 / 62147; 946584. }

 

Memorandum 

TO: Mike Weisenborn 

FROM: Ms. Rachelle M. Biondo 

DATE: January 25, 2022 

RE: Wilshire at Lakewood; Case No. PL2022005 

 

This memo will summarize the Wilshire at Lakewood neighborhood meeting held on 

Monday, January 24, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom as the property owners within 300 feet were out 

of town.  

Notice of the meeting was delivered via certified and regular mail on February 12, 2022.  A 

copy of the Notice Letter was provided to the City, along with the list of property owners within 300 

feet of the property receiving notice. 

Attendees on behalf of the Applicant were Matt Covington, Aaron March and Rachelle 

Biondo. 

None of the surrounding property owners attended the meeting.  Applicant's counsel, Aaron 

March, has received no communications from any surrounding property owners relating to the 

application. 

 


